From: Murray, Jill 
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 5:23 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: gifts for Commissioner Diaz

Hi, Steve. Hope you’re having a great week!

Commissioner Diaz received an engraved vase today for participating in a panel discussion today with the Penedo Charitable Organization.  The vase is inscribed, “In Appreciation of Comm. Evelyn Diaz City of Chicago-Department of Family & Support Service June 17, 2014 Penedo Charitable Organization, Women of Knowledge, Faith, and Service” The vase is on display in our office.

She also received a bouquet of flowers for her participation, which is also on public display in our office.

Please let me know if there is anything else Commissioner Diaz is required to do in regard to these tokens of appreciation.

Thanks,

Jill

Jill Murray | Assistant to the Commissioner
Chicago Department of Family & Support Services | DFSS
